Some clips may be behind a paywall. If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.

# **Top DEP Stories**

ExploreJefferson: DEP Issues Permits to PA Waste LLC for Proposed Camp Hope Run Landfill <a href="https://www.explorejeffersonpa.com/dep-issues-permits-to-pa-waste-llc-for-proposed-camp-hope-run-landfill/">https://www.explorejeffersonpa.com/dep-issues-permits-to-pa-waste-llc-for-proposed-camp-hope-run-landfill/</a>

Altoona Mirror: Wolf, DEP must police Mariner East https://www.altoonamirror.com/opinion/2020/01/wolf-dep-must-police-mariner-east/

Scranton Times: Documents show Scranton School District leaders knew about lead, asbestos <a href="https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/documents-show-scranton-school-district-leaders-knew-about-lead-asbestos-1.2588585">https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/documents-show-scranton-school-district-leaders-knew-about-lead-asbestos-1.2588585</a>

Citizens' Voice: Critics blast stormwater, vehicle fees; county council action expected next month <a href="https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/critics-blast-stormwater-vehicle-fees-county-council-action-expected-next-month-1.2588707">https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/critics-blast-stormwater-vehicle-fees-county-council-action-expected-next-month-1.2588707</a>

Clearfield Progress: New life for Camp Hope Run landfill with DEP approval <a href="http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/new-life-for-camp-hope-run-landfill-with-dep-approval/article\_c9ad31b4-1d9d-504d-89e3-26042864db7f.html">http://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/new-life-for-camp-hope-run-landfill-with-dep-approval/article\_c9ad31b4-1d9d-504d-89e3-26042864db7f.html</a>

Gant News: DEP Issues Permits to PA Waste LLC for Proposed Camp Hope Run Landfill in Boggs Township

https://gantdaily.com/2020/01/29/dep-issues-permits-to-pa-waste-llc-for-proposed-camp-hope-run-landfill-in-boggs-township/

WTAJ: Permits granted in Clearfield County for new waste landfill <a href="https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/permits-granted-in-clearfield-county-for-new-waste-landfill/">https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/permits-granted-in-clearfield-county-for-new-waste-landfill/</a>

#### **Mentions**

Sharon Herald: Boil water notice still in effect in parts of county <a href="https://www.sharonherald.com/news/boil-water-notice-still-in-effect-in-parts-of-county/article">https://www.sharonherald.com/news/boil-water-notice-still-in-effect-in-parts-of-county/article</a> 253c3756-4247-11ea-8d24-876c68cf0803.html

Towanda Daily Review: Final bridges in work bundle going out for bid <a href="https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/final-bridges-in-work-bundle-going-out-for-bid/article-6ebb429d-55b7-5425-bd9a-12cf617c077f.html">https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/final-bridges-in-work-bundle-going-out-for-bid/article-6ebb429d-55b7-5425-bd9a-12cf617c077f.html</a>

## **Restore Pennsylvania**

WITF: Wolf dusts off \$4.5 billion infrastructure plan <a href="https://www.witf.org/2020/01/29/wolf-dusts-off-4-5-billion-infrastructure-plan/">https://www.witf.org/2020/01/29/wolf-dusts-off-4-5-billion-infrastructure-plan/</a>

CBS21: Wolf fights to fund infrastructure with 'Restore Pennsylvania'

https://local21news.com/news/local/wolf-fights-to-fund-infrastructure-with-restore-pennsylvania

Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Wolf renews push for RESTORE PA plan ahead of budget talks <a href="https://www.penncapital-star.com/blog/wolf-renews-push-for-restore-pa-plan-ahead-of-budget-talks/">https://www.penncapital-star.com/blog/wolf-renews-push-for-restore-pa-plan-ahead-of-budget-talks/</a>

CBS21: Wolf fights to fund infrastructure with 'Restore Pennsylvania' <a href="https://local21news.com/news/local/wolf-fights-to-fund-infrastructure-with-restore-pennsylvania">https://local21news.com/news/local/wolf-fights-to-fund-infrastructure-with-restore-pennsylvania</a>

Law 360: Pa. Gov. Again Urges Lawmakers To Pass Natural Gas Tax <a href="https://www.law360.com/tax-authority/articles/1238437/pa-gov-again-urges-lawmakers-to-pass-natural-gas-tax">https://www.law360.com/tax-authority/articles/1238437/pa-gov-again-urges-lawmakers-to-pass-natural-gas-tax</a>

Beaver County Times: Wolf urges Legislature to pass his Restore PA infrastructure proposal <a href="https://www.timesonline.com/news/20200128/wolf-urges-legislature-to-pass-his-restore-pa-infrastructure-proposal">https://www.timesonline.com/news/20200128/wolf-urges-legislature-to-pass-his-restore-pa-infrastructure-proposal</a>

Latrobe Bulletin: Restore Pennsylvania is comprehensive plan to address community infrastructure needs

https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/state/restore-pennsylvania-is-comprehensive-plan-to-address-community-infrastructure-needs/article 67c90b89-f131-5bad-a6f6-499a3fab9213.html

### Air

Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster's air quality is worst in Pennsylvania, report says <a href="https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-s-air-quality-is-worst-in-pennsylvania-report-says/article/9d6c232e-41d6-11ea-bd61-17c14a0aeaa6.html">https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-s-air-quality-is-worst-in-pennsylvania-report-says/article/9d6c232e-41d6-11ea-bd61-17c14a0aeaa6.html</a>

Lancaster Newspapers: Pa. air quality by the numbers: Here's how Lancaster ranks against 12 other regions

https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/pa-air-quality-by-the-numbers-here-s-how-lancaster/article fdea941a-41ea-11ea-b97b-374d268d6e86.html

Lebanon Daily News: Air pollution in PA: How many days did you breathe polluted air in 2018? <a href="https://www.ldnews.com/story/entertainment/2020/01/28/air-quality-pa-report-indicates-central-pa-air-often-polluted-penn-environment-report-2018/4588475002/">https://www.ldnews.com/story/entertainment/2020/01/28/air-quality-pa-report-indicates-central-pa-air-often-polluted-penn-environment-report-2018/4588475002/</a>

Reading Eagle: Berks ties Philly region for worst smog, report finds; 6th in Pa. in all pollutants <a href="https://www.readingeagle.com/news/environment/berks-ties-philly-region-for-worst-smog-report-finds-th/article">https://www.readingeagle.com/news/environment/berks-ties-philly-region-for-worst-smog-report-finds-th/article</a> 8672f5c0-41e1-11ea-b807-ef32cece180d.html

CBS21: Air Quality in Harrisburg and Lancaster some of the worst in the state, report says <a href="https://local21news.com/news/local/air-quality-in-harrisburg-and-lancaster-some-of-the-worst-in-the-state-report-says">https://local21news.com/news/local/air-quality-in-harrisburg-and-lancaster-some-of-the-worst-in-the-state-report-says</a>

Morning Call: Lehigh Valley ranks fourth most polluted in Pennsylvania, worse than Pittsburgh, Philly <a href="https://www.mcall.com/health/mc-hea-air-pollution-lehigh-valley-20200129-wz35a46vqjhjbcqytrzxglonli-htmlstory.html">https://www.mcall.com/health/mc-hea-air-pollution-lehigh-valley-20200129-wz35a46vqjhjbcqytrzxglonli-htmlstory.html</a>

Tribune-Review: U.S. Steel outlines 'strategic' upgrades to Mon Valley plants <a href="https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/u-s-steel-outlines-strategic-upgrades-to-mon-valley-plants/">https://triblive.com/local/pittsburgh-allegheny/u-s-steel-outlines-strategic-upgrades-to-mon-valley-plants/</a>

## **Climate Change**

Pennsylvania Capital-Star: Cap and trade for your car? Pa. is looking at limiting transportation emissions <a href="https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/cap-and-trade-for-your-car-pa-is-looking-at-limiting-transportation-emissions/">https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/cap-and-trade-for-your-car-pa-is-looking-at-limiting-transportation-emissions/</a>

Waynesboro Record Herald: 'Wine is like the canary in the coal mine.' Climate change is threatening our wine supply

https://www.therecordherald.com/zz/lifestyle/20200128/wine-is-like-canary-in-coal-mine-climate-change-is-threatening-our-wine-supply

Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Bill would pay us for cleaner air (LTE) <a href="https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/012920/page/6/story/bill-would-pay-us-for-cleaner-air">https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/012920/page/6/story/bill-would-pay-us-for-cleaner-air</a>

#### **Conservation & Recreation**

Meadville Tribune: Firm creating development plan for French Creek corridor <a href="https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/firm-creating-development-plan-for-french-creek-corridor/article">https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/firm-creating-development-plan-for-french-creek-corridor/article</a> 152a6f82-4223-11ea-b6bd-0b207a394037.html

Butler Eagle: Adams Twp. takes step closer to park addition <a href="http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20200129/NEWS01/701299931">http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20200129/NEWS01/701299931</a>

Huntingdon Daily News: Lake access proposed

https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/lake-access-proposed/article a58c0547-ffab-51ea-86df-2cbcefbb2845.html

Huntingdon Daily News: DCNR grants now available

https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/dcnr-grants-now-available/article 591029ea-bf7d-54a1-913b-fbcad2314f9c.html

Lock Haven Express: Centre County approves contract for Snow Shoe Rail Trail safety
<a href="https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2020/01/centre-county-approves-contract-for-snow-shoe-rail-trail-safety/">https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2020/01/centre-county-approves-contract-for-snow-shoe-rail-trail-safety/</a>

Centre County Gazette: County's agricultural easement program preserves 53rd farm <a href="http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/countys-agricultural-easement-program-preserves-53rd-farm,1482323/">http://www.statecollege.com/news/centre-county-gazette/countys-agricultural-easement-program-preserves-53rd-farm,1482323/</a>

Renovo Record: Bridge Funding Announced for Bald Eagle Valley Trail http://therecord-online.com/site/archives/57114

### **Energy**

The Derrick: Residents want help

https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/residents-want-help/article 917a4259-27c6-5390-a9ae-cf9de4c27e58.html

WITF/WESA: Pitt alumni join students to pressure administration to divest from fossil fuels <a href="https://www.witf.org/2020/01/29/pitt-alumni-join-students-to-pressure-administration-to-divest-from-fossil-fuels/">https://www.witf.org/2020/01/29/pitt-alumni-join-students-to-pressure-administration-to-divest-from-fossil-fuels/</a>

WTAJ: Centre County Commissioners break ground on Solar Panel project <a href="https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/centre-county-commissioners-break-ground-on-solar-panel-project/">https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/centre-county-commissioners-break-ground-on-solar-panel-project/</a>

WATM: New Solar Array for Facility

https://www.abc23.com/News/NewsDetails.asp?NewsID=29759

Lock Haven Express: Solar array under construction at Centre County prison <a href="https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2020/01/solar-array-under-construction-at-centre-county-prison/">https://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2020/01/solar-array-under-construction-at-centre-county-prison/</a>

Centre Daily Times: 'Savings, security and stewardship.' Solar project underway at Centre County Correctional Facility

https://www.centredaily.com/news/local/community/article239602303.html

Centre County Gazette: Construction Underway on Solar Array at Correctional Facility <a href="http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/construction-underway-on-solar-array-at-correctional-facility,1482359/">http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/construction-underway-on-solar-array-at-correctional-facility,1482359/</a>

WJAC-TV: Groundbreaking held for solar array at Centre County Correctional Facility <a href="https://wjactv.com/news/local/groundbreaking-held-for-solar-array-at-centre-county-correctional-facility">https://wjactv.com/news/local/groundbreaking-held-for-solar-array-at-centre-county-correctional-facility</a>

## **Environmental Cleanup & Brownfields**

Sunbury Daily Item: Commissioners file petition to appoint conservator for blighted inn <a href="https://www.dailyitem.com/the-danville-news/news/commissioners-file-petition-to-appoint-conservator-for-blighted-inn/article-d2d8854d-2883-5050-9f3b-7935971fa986.html">https://www.dailyitem.com/the-danville-news/news/commissioners-file-petition-to-appoint-conservator-for-blighted-inn/article-d2d8854d-2883-5050-9f3b-7935971fa986.html</a>

### Oil and Gas

New Castle News: Columbia Gas begins pipeline upgrade in New Castle <a href="https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local">https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local</a> news/columbia-gas-begins-pipeline-upgrade-in-new-castle/article 095e950d-3fdb-57cb-bda0-3eb392b152e2.html

Ridgway Record: AAA: Pennsylvania leads nation in gas price decrease this week (pg 5) https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR%2001-29-20%20new.pdf

exploreclarion: Rising Gas Stocks Put Downward Pressure on Winter Pump Prices

http://www.exploreclarion.com/2020/01/29/rising-gas-stocks-put-downward-pressure-on-winter-pump-prices-clarion-county-average-2-87-per-gallon/

West Chester Patch: Sunoco Pipeline Corrupted Water With Toxic Compounds: Report https://patch.com/pennsylvania/westchester/sunoco-pipeline-protests-alleged-health-problems

Lancaster Newspapers: UGI seeks 10.6% rate hike to pay for distribution-system upgrades <a href="https://lancasteronline.com/business/local-business/ugi-seeks-rate-hike-to-pay-for-distribution-system-upgrades/article-49e86aa2-41f2-11ea-8353-87d37bcb048f.html">https://lancasteronline.com/business/local-business/ugi-seeks-rate-hike-to-pay-for-distribution-system-upgrades/article-49e86aa2-41f2-11ea-8353-87d37bcb048f.html</a>

Reading Eagle: UGI seeking to raise rates; hike would add \$9 to typical residential bill <a href="https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/ugi-seeking-to-raise-rates-hike-would-add-to-typical/article">https://www.readingeagle.com/news/local/ugi-seeking-to-raise-rates-hike-would-add-to-typical/article</a> 3934740a-41eb-11ea-b9ff-2711cb06a56c.html

Express-Times: UGI wants 10% more from residents for system upgrades <a href="https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2020/01/ugi-wants-10-more-from-residents-for-system-upgrades.html">https://www.lehighvalleylive.com/news/2020/01/ugi-wants-10-more-from-residents-for-system-upgrades.html</a>

Morning Call: Lehigh Valley UGI customers facing second major rate hike in as many years <a href="https://www.mcall.com/business/mc-biz-ugi-utilities-rate-hike-20200128-txwwvpggwjcshjb7xbtzqrkoue-story.html">https://www.mcall.com/business/mc-biz-ugi-utilities-rate-hike-20200128-txwwvpggwjcshjb7xbtzqrkoue-story.html</a>

WITF/StateImpact: Magistrate finds pipeline opponents guilty in trespass case that exposes tensions between residents and pipeline construction

https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2020/01/28/magistrate-finds-pipeline-opponents-guilty-in-trespass-case-that-exposes-tensions-between-residents-and-pipeline-construction/

Pipeline Technology Journal: Mariner East 2 Natural Gas Pipeline Causes a Ruckus in Pennsylvania <a href="https://www.pipeline-journal.net/news/mariner-east-2-natural-gas-pipeline-causes-ruckus-pennsylvania">https://www.pipeline-journal.net/news/mariner-east-2-natural-gas-pipeline-causes-ruckus-pennsylvania</a>

Philadelphia Inquirer: Now Trump administration would like to see bankrupt Philadelphia refinery kept open

https://www.inquirer.com/business/energy/pes-philadelphia-refinery-auction-white-house-intervention-20200128.html

Scranton Times: No frack ban, but make gas pay off safely https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/no-frack-ban-but-make-gas-pay-off-safely-1.2588572

Post-Gazette: Protesters urge Pitt vote on fossil fuel divestment <a href="https://www.post-gazette.com/news/education/2020/01/28/University-of-Pittsburgh-fossil-fuels-divest-trustees-environment-Fossil-Free-Pitt-investing/stories/202001280142">https://www.post-gazette.com/news/education/2020/01/28/University-of-Pittsburgh-fossil-fuels-divest-trustees-environment-Fossil-Free-Pitt-investing/stories/202001280142</a>

Sewickley Herald: Edgeworth council approves restrictions on natural gas development https://sewickley.triblive.com/edgeworth-council-approves-restrictions-on-natural-gas-development/

Pittsburgh Business Times: For Range Resources, water recycling key to operations

 $\underline{https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/01/29/for-range-resources-water-recycling-key-to.html$ 

Tribune-Democrat: Gas line replacement canceled in Ebensburg, Peoples Gas tells council <a href="https://www.tribdem.com/news/gas-line-replacement-canceled-in-ebensburg-peoples-gas-tells-council/article">https://www.tribdem.com/news/gas-line-replacement-canceled-in-ebensburg-peoples-gas-tells-council/article</a> 593b6b84-4185-11ea-b4cc-376a2faa8dd2.html

### **Vector Management**

WITF: New study shows economic toll of invasive insect if allowed to spread across state <a href="https://www.witf.org/2020/01/28/new-study-shows-economic-toll-of-invasive-insect-if-allowed-to-spread-across-state/">https://www.witf.org/2020/01/28/new-study-shows-economic-toll-of-invasive-insect-if-allowed-to-spread-across-state/</a>

Beaver County Times: Spotted lanternfly egg masses found in Conway <a href="https://www.timesonline.com/news/20200129/spotted-lanternfly-egg-masses-found-in-conway/1">https://www.timesonline.com/news/20200129/spotted-lanternfly-egg-masses-found-in-conway/1</a>

#### Waste

York Dispatch: On landfill issue, let's follow happy Scandinavians' example <a href="https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/readers/2020/01/27/letter-landfill-example-lets-follow-happy-scandinavians-example/4590764002/">https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/opinion/readers/2020/01/27/letter-landfill-example-lets-follow-happy-scandinavians-example/4590764002/</a>

WTAJ: Permits granted in Clearfield County for new waste landfill <a href="https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/permits-granted-in-clearfield-county-for-new-waste-landfill/">https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/local-news/permits-granted-in-clearfield-county-for-new-waste-landfill/</a>

Tribune-Review: Unity officials clear way for new Westmoreland Cleanways recycling center <a href="https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/unity-officials-clear-way-for-new-westmoreland-cleanways-recycling-center/">https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/unity-officials-clear-way-for-new-westmoreland-cleanways-recycling-center/</a>

Post-Gazette: City adds another \$500K in grant money to go toward blue recycling bins <a href="https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/01/28/Pittsburgh-grant-Recycling-Partnership-grant-money-blue-recycling-bins/stories/202001280121">https://www.post-gazette.com/local/city/2020/01/28/Pittsburgh-grant-Recycling-Partnership-grant-money-blue-recycling-bins/stories/202001280121</a>

#### Water

Lancaster Newspapers: Ohio's toxic algae plan could give other states a blueprint <a href="https://lancasteronline.com/news/ohio-s-toxic-algae-plan-could-give-other-states-a/article\_93f8e2aa-f948-5acc-8cc9-251452513f3e.html">https://lancasteronline.com/news/ohio-s-toxic-algae-plan-could-give-other-states-a/article\_93f8e2aa-f948-5acc-8cc9-251452513f3e.html</a>

Republican Herald: Repair work at Ashland Authority reservoir ongoing <a href="https://www.republicanherald.com/news/repair-work-at-ashland-authority-reservoir-ongoing-1.2588782">https://www.republicanherald.com/news/repair-work-at-ashland-authority-reservoir-ongoing-1.2588782</a>

Philadelphia Inquirer: Eddystone company that recycles old glass into rocks plans a \$24 million expansion

https://www.inquirer.com/business/aeroaggregates-glass-recycle-expands-new-investment-20200128.html

Centre County Gazette: UAJA Odor Control Facility Delayed Again <a href="http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/uaja-odor-control-facility-delayed-again,1482343/">http://www.statecollege.com/news/local-news/uaja-odor-control-facility-delayed-again,1482343/</a>

Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Commissioners to consider levee work contract <a href="https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/01/commissioners-to-consider-levee-work-contract/">https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/01/commissioners-to-consider-levee-work-contract/</a>

Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: 1804 law declared creek a "highway" (LTE) <a href="https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/012520/page/8/story/1804-law-declared-creek-a-highway">https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/012520/page/8/story/1804-law-declared-creek-a-highway</a>

Bloomsburg Press-Enterprise: Frosty Valley cottages a go; Whisper Hills water mitigation project discussed

https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/012820/page/4/story/frosty-valley-cottages-a-go

Times Leader: Crowd urges county council to take action against stormwater fees <a href="https://www.timesleader.com/news/771001/crowd-urges-county-council-to-take-action-against-stormwater-fees">https://www.timesleader.com/news/771001/crowd-urges-county-council-to-take-action-against-stormwater-fees</a>

Pittsburgh Business Times: Peduto praises latest lead testing results from PWSA <a href="https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/01/28/peduto-praises-latest-lead-testing-results-from.html">https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2020/01/28/peduto-praises-latest-lead-testing-results-from.html</a>

# Miscellaneous

Reading Eagle: New Penn State Extension organizer wants to educate Berks about the environment <a href="https://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/new-penn-state-extension-organizer-wants-to-educate-berks-about/article/4c5fa388-3de5-11ea-b34f-bf999c022e51.html">https://www.readingeagle.com/berks-country/new-penn-state-extension-organizer-wants-to-educate-berks-about/article/4c5fa388-3de5-11ea-b34f-bf999c022e51.html</a>

Pennlive: Pa. Game Commission aims to ramp up attack on chronic wasting disease in 2020 <a href="https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/01/pa-game-commission-aims-to-ramp-up-attack-on-chronic-wasting-disease-in-2020.html">https://www.pennlive.com/life/2020/01/pa-game-commission-aims-to-ramp-up-attack-on-chronic-wasting-disease-in-2020.html</a>

AP News: Governor to float plan to attack lead, asbestos in schools https://apnews.com/7b835f0b1a5367fd52302e0931e13295

Scranton Times: Doctors say risk low for harmful lead exposure in Scranton schools <a href="https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/doctors-say-risk-low-for-harmful-lead-exposure-in-scranton-schools-1.2588589">https://www.thetimes-tribune.com/news/doctors-say-risk-low-for-harmful-lead-exposure-in-scranton-schools-1.2588589</a>

Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Transportation planning committee offers updates, including status of Warrensville Road closure

https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2020/01/transportation-planning-committee-offers-updates/

Sunbury Daily Item: BrightFarms installs shades to mute orange glow from Selinsgrove area facility

https://www.dailyitem.com/news/brightfarms-installs-shades-to-mute-orange-glow-from-selinsgrove-area/article 5bb3b7da-de4f-5e43-9315-0627a7f52e0c.html

Sunbury Daily Item: Bald Top Road project gets in high gear in Montour County <a href="https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local">https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local</a> news/bald-top-road-project-gets-in-high-gear-in-montour/article 39497c16-1306-5967-8964-452b1efb4f71.html

Tribune-Review: PETA wants Punxsutawney Phil to retire; Groundhog Club president responds <a href="https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/peta-wants-punxsutawney-phil-to-retire/">https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/peta-wants-punxsutawney-phil-to-retire/</a>